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PANTHERS! 
Knights of Columbus Free Throw 

Congratulations to Kelton Ryan and Ella Brumwell for competing in the Knights of 
Columbus Free Throw competition this past weekend at O’Gorman High. Both 
Panthers represented our school athletic program well and will thrive in future 
basketball competions. 

Ella finished in 2nd place, while Kelton brought home top honours at the regional 
competition.  

 

                  

 


